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Product Change Notice 

Notice:  #161017 EOL Announcement 
 
To Our Valued Customer: 
We appreciate your use of VI Chip products.  Our commitment to customer satisfaction is demonstrated 
by our notification to you of the following change: 
 
Description: 
The products listed below are at end of life (EOL), effective immediately. 
 
Product Affected: 

EOL Product 

Suggested 
Replacement Part 

Number Package Pin-out 
Electrical 

Specification 

BCM384F480T325A00 BCM384F480T325B00 Same Same 
New version has 

lower Rout, 
Higher efficiency 

BCM384T480T325A00 BCM384T480T325B00 Same Same 
New version has 

lower Rout, 
Higher efficiency 

 
Important Note:   
 
While the BCM384F480T325A00 and BCM384F480T325B00 are mechanically identical and electrically 
very similar, it is important to note that “A” and “B” versions cannot be paralleled together. 
 

• “A” versions can be paralleled together,  
•  “B” versions can be paralleled together,  
•  “A” versions cannot be paralleled with “B” versions in the same circuit. 

 
Schedule: 
 
Due to the lack of availability of internal components, we are unable to accommodate a last time buy 
 
Actions Required: 
 
Customer should place orders for  the new part number as specified above.  Data sheet for replacement 
part is available from Vicor web page.  Samples for evaluation are available for immediate shipment. 
 
Product Marketing contact: 
Jeremy Steddom 
978 749 3287 
 
jsteddom@vicr.com 
 


